INFORMATION FOR F1 PARENTS.

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to invite you to a “Stay and play” session on Monday 16th October, between 9.00 and
10.00. This will give you the opportunity to see how your child learns in the different areas of the
Foundation unit and will enable you to speak to staff if you have any questions about how your child
is settling in. If you are unable to make this session, we will try to arrange a mutually convenient
time to answer any queries.

F1 TIMINGS
We would like to clarify that the timing of morning and afternoon sessions .

Morning only session.

Doors open at 8.50 . The children will be ready for pick up at 11.55

Afternoon only session

This begins at 12.30 and pick up is at 3.30.

If your child is only staying for the morning, please could you pick them up by 12.00, as we have to
ensure our registers are correct. Thank you.

HARVEST REMINDER

To celebrate Harvest, we are wearing bright clothes tomorrow and we are encouraging children to
bring a small donation, such as a tin or dried goods.

Thank you for your support in helping your child settle in well. We are pleased with how they are
settling into their routines .

Kind regards



